MRS BARRON'’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER

Friday, April 26, 2024

READING/LANGUAGE ARTS: This week we learned about the
digraph wh and new red words, who, what, where, when and
why.There will be no more new red words. Please continue to
help your child practice any words they have trouble with at home.
Next week we will begin our spring PALS assessments.

MATH: Next week we will continue with our unit on subtraction as
well as practice our counting and number skills.

IMPORTANT END OF YEAR DATES

May 20-K End of Year Assembly at 10:00 where the
children will be singing songs they have learned in
Music class.

May 21- Field Day

May 21-23 are all Early Release Days



